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A new parking ramp deal has been reached in the city of La Crosse. The city and  Riverside
Center developer, Don Weber have reached an agreement on a parking  ramp and a third
Riverside building downtown. Mayor Matt Harter tells us Weber  will put up an office building
with parking that will be worth $18 million.  Weber will also front the city the $10 million that a
new parking ramp will  cost. The mayor says the city will pay Weber back and retain ownership
of the  parking ramp after that. Harter also says the deal won't have an impact on the  city's tax
levy.  
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